
 

To advance equity and enhance quality of life through partnerships and 
community engagement 

November 1,8 2020


Dear Stephanie,


On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Dayton’s Bluff District 4 Community Council, I 
thank you for attending the August board meeting to share Council Member Prince’s 
vision for a modification of the current wine ordinance! 


I’m pleased to advise you that the Board of Directors endorsed the change with one 
modification: to change the distance required between licensed sellers of off-sale wine 
from one-half mile to one-quarter mile.


Congratulations!


Lissa


Lissa Jones-Lofgren, Interim Executive Director



